

18 January 2007

Mr Theo Marinis Chief Executive Officer Marinis Financial Group 67 Kensington Road Norwood SA 5067

Dear Theo.

CPA Australia ABN 64 008 392 452 CPA Centre Level 28, 385 Bourke Street Melbourne VIC 3000 Australia GPO Box 2820AA Melbourne VIC 3001 Australia

Re: SA Congress Speaker Evaluations

On behalf of CPA Australia thank you for your contribution to the above 2006 Continuing Professional Development Program.

CPA appreciate the time you invested in preparation for this event and sincerely thank you for the effort. We have now summarised the evaluation forms and as a means to further develop our CPD and to offer you some insights into your presentation, we are pleased to provide you with the following feedback from the participants.

A total of 925 of attendees responded to the evaluation process. The key rating criteria relative to this activity were; 5 = Excellent 4 = Very Good 3 = Average 2 = Fair 1 = Poor.

As a benchmark, CPA Australia targets an average rating of 4.2 (Very Good to Excellent) for each category evaluated.

Your evaluation follows:

Session Title: Lifestyle Transition: The Real Super Choice

Venue: Adelaide Convention Centre, SA Date: Thursday 16 November, 2006

Overall rating of presenter 4.5
Presenter's technical knowledge 4.67
Presenter's presentation skills 4.33

Comments

- Material good and accurate
- Good presentation
- Excellent. He knew his topic and delivered it very well. Good style easy to listen. I gained quite a bit from it
- Very good at handling questions
- Passionate and enthusiastic about topic which showed. Tried to cover a bit too much.

If you have any questions relating to the evaluation, please don't hesitate to contact the following project team members involved with this event.

Product Development:

Lisa Blanch

CPD Producer - Congress & Conferences

CPA Australia Phone: 02 9375 6257

Email: lisa.blanch@cpaaustralia.com.au

Event Co-ordination:

Katie Peat

CPD Co-ordinator - Events

CPA Australia

Phone: 03 9606 9743

Email: kate.peat@cpaaustralia.com.au

Once again, please accept our sincerest thanks for your participation. We look forward to working with you again in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Group Product Manager Continuing Professional Development CPA Australia